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Re: 6th Class Challenge 2022-2023 

           30/05/2022 

Dear Sixth Class Parent(s) / Guardians, 

Next year we will once again commence our unique personal development and team building programme with 
our sixth class pupils entitled, “The Sixth Class Challenge”. This programme prepares your son for the 
challenges that lie ahead as he progresses through 6th class to secondary school. It has been a huge success 
for 13 years and for the boys it is the highlight of the school year. This programme is unique to our school and 
sets five challenges for your son to complete with his classmates. It will start in the first term of the school 
year in October/November 2022.  

For this reason we have included the 6th Class Challenge charge of €25 in this year’s School Booklist Expenses. 
We request that your son’s School Booklist Expenses are fully paid before your son can partake in the 6th 
Class Challenge 2022-23.  

This year’s programme will spend approximately €65 on each 6th class pupil or a total of €2665. Our Parents’ 
Association have always supported us when possible, subsidising the Sixth Class Challenge by funding one of 
the rewards and a School Hoodie for each pupil. Sixth class parents are only asked to contribute €25 each 
towards the cost (or €5 per reward).  

If you wish your son to participate in “The Sixth Class Challenge” please pay the 6th Class Booklist Expenses 
2022-23 online via our Eolas App or online via our school payments system at www.databizsolutions.ie/ or by 
phone and card or in person at the school office by Friday, July 8th 2022.  

A 6th Class Challenge Letter and Consent Form will also be issued to 6th class parents / guardians in the new 
school year.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jim Mc Gee, Principal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONASTERY NATIONAL SCHOOL  

Principal: Jim Mc Gee  
Deputy Principal: Philip McAdam 
Roll Number: 17124M 
Telephone: 041-6853641 
Fax: 041-6860051 
Email: officeardeemns@gmail.com 
Website:  www.monasterynsardee.ie  

SCOIL NA MAINISTREACH 

Príomhoide: Séamas Mac Aoidh 
Leas Phríomhoide: Pilib Mac Adaim  
Uimhir Rolla: 17124M 
Fón: 041-6853641 
Facs: 041-6860051 
Ríomhphost:  officeardeemns@gmail.com   
Suíomh: www.monasterynsardee.ie  

6th CLASS CHALLENGE 2022 



©Mr. Jim McGee, Monastery NS, Ardee. 

 

Sixth Class Challenge – Reeling in the years 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


